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Lake in the Hills Elementary School


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Desiree.todd@d300.org" �Desiree.todd@d300.org�





September 30, 2013





Math   This week we will be continuing our unit on two-digit by one-digit multiplication. We will be working on regrouping and using models to demonstrate our understanding. 





Language Arts   This week we will be continuing practicing our making connections skill. We will be reading a story from our reading series entitled “Family pictures.” I ask that each child please bring in a picture of their family. They can bring in a photo and draw a picture. We will also be making brochures using the information we learned last week about earthquakes. 





Writing   In writing, we will continue working on our selected writing pieces. We will be revising spelling, grammar, and punctuation. The students have been working very hard on their pieces and are excited to share them with the class soon.





Vocabulary   The vocabulary word of the week is 





Second Step  Our Second Step skill of the week is











*With the colder season approaching, please remind your child to bring their gym shoes on Thursday and Friday when we have P.E. They can leave their shoes at school if they would like. 





*I have set up a webpage for our classroom on the LITH website. You can access it on the LITH webpage or by going to � HYPERLINK "http://mstodd4thgrade.weebly.com" �http://mstodd4thgrade.weebly.com�.


You can access all of the newsletters on this site. 





 





�


October 3rd 


12:30 Early Dismissal





October 11th


No School





October 14th


No School – Columbus Day 














